Tue., 28 Oct., 2008

Michael J. McGuire
Asst. to Alderman James N. Witkowiak
12™ AD, City of Milwaukee

Ronald Leonhardt
City Clerk

City of Milwaukee
Sir:

On 23 October, 2008, at the direction of Alderman Witkowiak, I held and directed a
neighborhood meeting at the Bradley-Tech HS.

The subject was complaints about a rooming house at 1001 S. 4 St., Milwaukee, and a
secondary non-related issue.

About 45 people came. About eight were there for the secondary issue.

I heard numerous complaint about trouble in the neighborhood and was told that the
source of much of the trouble was the rooming house. The trouble includes loitering (to
include in a nearby tot’s lot, drug use and sales, littering, open consumption of alcohol,

and rude and noisy behavior.

There was no neighborhood support for renewal of the license. Eighteen people there
signed a statement asking for non-renewal of the rooming house license.

I request that a license renewal hearing be held re: 1001 S. 4 St..

Thank you.
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